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Little Way Catholic Educational Trust – Launch Day 

On 1st January 2024, the Little Way Catholic Educational Trust was born! 

When we returned to school last week, we celebrated with lots of fun activities.  We made new book marks with the 

Trust motto on them (little acts, great love, big difference); we made a banner for our classrooms; we created a 

domino run with cereal boxes and donated them to our local community and we watched videos about each of the 

schools in our Trust so that we could learn a bit more about them. 

As a Trust, we have made a huge difference to the communities that we serve because we have donated over 800 

boxes of cereal to local foodbanks such as Gloucester Feed the Hungry, Open Door and CCP.  They were astounded 

at how much we were donating and one of the charities has even decided to roll this initiative out from our Trust to 

other schools and organisations in Gloucestershire – this is incredible and shows how our actions really can benefit 

our wider community. 

We also celebrated with cake juice and cookies because what celebration doesn’t have a treat? 

We are proud members of the LWCET – have a look at the ‘welcome’ videos to learn more about the other schools in 

the LWCET: 

St Thomas More, Cheltenham  https://youtu.be/2i7RLJLE278  

St Gregory’s, Cheltenham  https://youtu.be/CX-xlUGhCY4  

St Peter’s, Gloucester  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gVOO36Wlawk 

Rosary, Stroud https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wqBBeiJE7V8   

St Joseph’s, Nympsfield  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HszTAQ1iSuo  

St Catharine’s, Chipping Campden  https://youtu.be/4aY1n7t4ORg  
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